
July 10th 2021 RCM Report to YASC  

Good morning everyone, as always I’m grateful to be of service. 

I sent out a new SOW for ARSC Treasurer to as many people as possible. I believe the only ones who I 
know didn’t receive it are Elana and Garrett. I understand some groups had already met by the time this
information was sent out and was therefore unable to vote, hopefully we can still establish a quorum.  
With this addition, that brings the total items to be voted on today to three.  

I’ve also attached to my report a flyer for a Conference Agenda Report assembly that will take place 
October 30th. In my opinion, the CAR is one of the most important duties a GSR has and involvement 
in these activities is crucial. 

I will be attending region via zoom next week July 17th and will be requesting a $250 dollar donation. 

Stay safe and stay clean, 
DJ RCM1


